
Clinton Township 
Lenawee County 

Planning Commission 
Special Meeting 

November 25, 2019 172 W. Michigan Ave. 
 Clinton Township Hall 
                                    
         Clinton Township Planning Commission Special Meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.  
Board members Michael Steffens, Joann Steffens, Marsha Kershner, Steve Adams, Charles 
(Buck) Alar and Lynn Smith were present. Terry Calhoun was absent.  
 

Motion Adams 2nd Smith to accept the October 28, 2019 minutes.  6 yes 0 no  Motion 
Passed. 

 
Discussed possible next meeting for December 16, 2019 regarding conditional permit for 

new CTE gravel pit owners. 
 
Discussed Adams Drive complaint.  
 
Discussed complaint regarding Sinclair being a Civil matter. 

 
Motion Kershner 2nd Adams to adjourn. 6 yes 0 no  Motion Passed. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m.            
         
 
                                        Submitted by:     Joann Steffens 
www.twpofclinton.com 


